



BEST DRESSED CADET ON PARADE.
Tammy Grozelle receives her trophy from
George Moir, Squadron Leader.



Squadron 756 of the Royal Canadian Air Cadets held its annual inspection at the Georgetown Memorial Arena Sunday evening.

The well-attended event saw the presentation of many awards and trophles to the members of the squadron.

Frank Philbrook MP for Halton was present for the two-hour ceremony to present the Jim Snow Trophy to

Corporal Terry Hope, the best Junior NCO.

Norm Ward, president of Royal Canadian Legion
Branch 120 presented the Air Cadet of the Year Award to
W-O Donald Cousens. The trophy is sponsored by Branch

In recognition of the initiative and enthusiasm, the Sam Tennant Trophy was presented to LAC Alan Vernon

by first vice-president of the Legion, Denny Wright.

The Ron Lincoln Leadership Award and trophy went to Flight Sergeant Jeff Jobb. Best first year Cadet was LAC Doug Cousens. Ivan Crabtree unfortunately was not present to present his trophy to LAC Cousens.

For the first time in Squadron 756, the best dressed Cadet was a girl. Tammy Grozelle was presented with the Squadron Leader George Moir Trophy, by Mr. Moir. Tammy is one of the flight of girls who have joined the Cadet program this year.

The marksmanship Award went to Sergeant Brad

Kruger. The trophy was donated by Ltd. M.D. Ferguson and presented by M. Pearson, range safety officer.

A display of first aid was also conducted by several members of the squadron who just received their St. John Ambulance certificates in first aid. Janice McDonald, Dave Deere, Vickie Wright, Ian MacKenzie, Joe Michasiw, Faye Bot, Ann Dalton, S. Squier and J. Smith participated in the display participated in the display.

A second display of model airplane flying en-tertained the large crowd of parents. Captain Tony DeBattista with Lieutenant M.

Ferguson conducted the inspection with Major Paul Hayes and W-O A. Leader. Master of ceremonies for the parade was Captain A. M. Cousens, (Ret'd).



AIR CADET OF THE YEAR, went to W-O Donald Cousens. Presenting the Legion Trophy was president Norm Ward.

received their first aid certificates from the

St. John Ambulance.



GRADUATION CERTIFICATES were presented to Peter Hope (front) and Mark Rush (back) by instructor Anne Smith.



LEADERSHIP AWARD winner Flight Sergeant Jeff Jobb accepts his award from Ron Lincoln.





INITIATIVE AND ENTHUSIASM resulted in LAC Alan Vernon receiving the Sam Tennant trophy. Denny Wright made the presentation.



BEST FIRST YEAR CADET AWARD WAS received by LAC Doug Cousens. The Ivan Crabtree Trophy was awarded.